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While there are merits to discuss of in-person voting versus mail voting (on both 

sides), this, per usual, is really just Republicans trying to disenfranchise voters who 

disagree with them, rather than changing their own policies to meet the majority of 

Oregonians. Until there is documented evidence of widespread, statistically-

significant voter fraud that could only occur with vote-by-mail, we should treat 

repealing vote-by-mail in the bad faith that it is intended and reject this bill, fully and 

completely. 


